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FOR ACTION



Question 10g/2: 	Enhancing the capacity of the NGOs to achieve development aims, through the use of telecommunication





STUDY GROUP 2



SOURCE:	RAPPORTEUR FOR QUESTION 10/2



TITLE:	TRANSMITTAL OF THE REPORT FROM THE ASSOCIATE RAPPORTEUR FOR QUESTION 10G/2 FOR FURTHER CONSIDERATION BY THE DIRECTOR OF BDT



________

Action required: 

Participants are invited to consider the attached Note to the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau.

Abstract: 

-



�NOTE TO THE DIRECTOR, BDT





Subject:		Transmittal of the Report from the Associate Rapporteur for Question 10g/2 for further consideration by the Director of BDT

Source:			ITU-D Study Group 2



During its meeting in Geneva on 8 September 1999, the Rapporteur’s Group Meeting on Question 10/2 (Focus Group on sub-Question 10g/2) decided that the attached report (Document 2/085 and Document 2/085(Rev.1) raised many important issues, and it was proposed that this report should be submitted to the Director of the Telecommunications Development Bureau (BDT) for his consideration and potential further action by the Director at his discretion.

The meeting also agreed that this was an excellent and timely report.  It was noted that some NGOs play an important role in telecommunication projects in developing countries.  The meeting agreed that the issue of potential BDT partnership opportunities with NGOs involved in development was important.  The meeting also noted that certain NGOs specialized specifically in telecommunication development, some specialized in overall development, and others relied on telecommunications.  The issue of holding a future meeting to discuss the role of NGOs in telecommunication development was raised and is forwarded to the Director for consideration. The meeting agreed, however, that the issue concerning the role of Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) in the ITU was not within the Study Group’s mandate.

The meeting recommended that Study Group 2 forward the Report to the Director of BDT.  At his discretion, the Director could consider forwarding the Report to the Telecommunication Development Advisory Group (TDAG) for its consideration, with the intention of forwarding it to the ITU Reform Group for its consideration.  The ITU Reform Group’s terms of reference include ITU’s collaboration with other entities, bodies and/or organizations.

The meeting also agreed that some of the recommendations regarding spectrum management and standards issues raised in the Report were outside the mandate of the BDT.



__________
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